
I urge you to oppose Senate Bill 945. This is another attempt to restrict and limit our Second 

Amendment rights. A person can't protect there family with a locked firearm that isn't easily 

accessible to an adult or trained person. I will be watching the vote. Thank You! Melvin R. 

Meeks 

 


